
Dear friend, we would like to inform you of a rather unique event…

There will be a very special presentation of

DZIECI

Fool’s Mass
On Sunday, January 13th at 11:00 AM

At Jan Hus Presbyterian Church
351 East 74th Street in New York City

The performance will be the actual Sunday Mass,
and will begin promptly.

We hope you are able to share this unique experience with us.

Wishing you and yours a blessed new year, from DZIECI.


